
 

Notice of Contract Extension 

Contract FSA18-VEF13.0 Fire Rescue Vehicles and Other Equipment 

April 1, 2020 Through April 30, 2020 

The Florida Sheriffs Association (FSA) announces that the above Cooperative Purchasing 

Program contract is extended for an additional month from April 1, 2020 through April 30, 

2020. Base bid pricing awarded under FSA18-VEF13.0 is not to increase and includes all original 

Contract Terms and Condition which will remain in force throughout the extended contract 

period.  

This action is authorized pursuant to the FSA18-VEF13.0 Terms & Conditions, Section 1.03, 

which states:  “In the event that the contract is held beyond the stated term where no renewal 

has been initiated, it shall be on a month to-month basis. The month-to-month extension shall 

maintain the same terms and conditions of the contract, as well as award pricing.” 

As a result of this contract extension, the final awards for FSA20-VEF14.01 (Ambulances and 

Other Equipment) and FSA20-VEF14.02 (Fire Rescue Vehicles & Other Equipment) will be 

posted by May 1, 2020 (rather than the original planned date of April 1, 2020). 

During this 1 month contract extension period from April 1, 2020 through April 30, 2020, any 

questions or inquires shall be sent via e-mail to Craig Chown at ccchown@flsheriffs.org.   

 

With Kind Regards, 

 

Craig Chown 
Manager, FSA Cooperative Purchasing Program 

mailto:ccchown@flsheriffs.org

